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Permanent Facility

1
CERTIFIED REFERENCE
MATERIAL, ENGINEERING
PROPERTIES - HARDNESS

Ferrous Block (Steel
Hardness Block)

Rockwell Hardness
(B Scale)

Characterization of an
operationally defined
measurand using a
network of competent
Laboratories.

2
CERTIFIED REFERENCE
MATERIAL, ENGINEERING
PROPERTIES - HARDNESS

Ferrous Block (Steel
Hardness Block)

Rockwell Hardness
(C Scale)

Characterization of an
operationally defined
measurand using a
network of competent
Laboratories.

3
CERTIFIED REFERENCE
MATERIAL, ENGINEERING
PROPERTIES - HARDNESS

Ferrous Block (Steel
Hardness Block)

Vickers Hardness (5
Kgf Load)

Characterization of an
operationally defined
measurand using a
network of competent
Laboratories.

4
CERTIFIED REFERENCE
MATERIAL, ENGINEERING
PROPERTIES - NON
DESTRUCTIVE TESTING

UPV Calibration Block Time

Characterization of an
operationally defined
measurand using a
network of competent
Laboratories.

5
CERTIFIED REFERENCE
MATERIAL, ENGINEERING
PROPERTIES - TENSILE
STRENGTH

Ferrous (Steel Test Bar) Ultimate Tensile
Strength

Characterization of an
operationally defined
measurand using a
network of competent
Laboratories.

6
REFERENCE MATERIAL
(NON CERTIFIED),
ENGINEERING
PROPERTIES - HARDNESS

Ferrous Block (Steel
Hardness Block)

Brinell Hardness (
HBW 2.5/187.5)

Characterization of an
operationally defined
measurand using a
network of competent
Laboratories.
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7
REFERENCE MATERIAL
(NON CERTIFIED),
ENGINEERING
PROPERTIES - HARDNESS

Ferrous Block (Steel
Hardness Block)

Brinell Hardness
(HBW 10/3000)

Characterization of an
operationally defined
measurand using a
network of competent
Laboratories.

8
REFERENCE MATERIAL
(NON CERTIFIED),
ENGINEERING
PROPERTIES - HARDNESS

Ferrous Block (Steel
Hardness Block)

Rockwell Hardness
(B Scale)

Characterization of an
operationally defined
measurand using a
network of competent
Laboratories.

9
REFERENCE MATERIAL
(NON CERTIFIED),
ENGINEERING
PROPERTIES - HARDNESS

Ferrous Block (Steel
Hardness Block)

Rockwell Hardness
(C-scale)

Characterization of an
operatioally defined
measurand using a
network of competent
Laboratories

10
REFERENCE MATERIAL
(NON CERTIFIED),
ENGINEERING
PROPERTIES - HARDNESS

Ferrous Block (Steel
Hardness Block)

Vickers Hardness (1
kgf Load)

Characterization of an
operationally defined
measurand using a
network of competent
Laboratories.

11
REFERENCE MATERIAL
(NON CERTIFIED),
ENGINEERING
PROPERTIES - HARDNESS

Ferrous Block (Steel
Hardness Block)

Vickers Hardness
(10 kgf Load)

Characterization of an
operationally defined
measurand using a
network of competent
Laboratories.

12
REFERENCE MATERIAL
(NON CERTIFIED),
ENGINEERING
PROPERTIES - HARDNESS

Ferrous Block (Steel
Hardness Block)

Vickers Hardness
(30 Kgf Load)

Characterization of an
operationally defined
measurand using a
network of competent
Laboratories.
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13
REFERENCE MATERIAL
(NON CERTIFIED),
ENGINEERING
PROPERTIES - HARDNESS

Ferrous Block (Steel
Hardness Block)

Vickers Hardness (5
Kgf Load)

Characterization of an
operationally defined
measurand using a
network of competent
Laboratories.

14

REFERENCE MATERIAL
(NON CERTIFIED),
ENGINEERING
PROPERTIES - NON
DESTRUCTIVE TESTING

UPV Calibration Block Time

Characterization of an
operationally defined
measurand using a
network of competent
Laboratories

15

REFERENCE MATERIAL
(NON CERTIFIED),
ENGINEERING
PROPERTIES - NON
DESTRUCTIVE TESTING

UPV Calibration Block Ultrasonic Pulse
Velocity

Characterization of an
operationally defined
measurand using a
network of competent
Laboratories

16

REFERENCE MATERIAL
(NON CERTIFIED),
ENGINEERING
PROPERTIES - TENSILE
STRENGTH

Ferrous (Steel Test Bar) Ultimate Tensile
Strength

Characterization of an
operationally defined
measurand using a
network of competent
Laboratories.


